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NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING WEBINAR
PROJECT FILE NO. 606463

A pre-recorded Design Public Hearing webinar will be posted to the MassDOT website below
on July 10, 2020 to present the proposed Improvements on the Conway Street, Summer
Street, South Street and Conway Road project in the Town of Buckland, MA.

http://www.massdot.state.ma.us/Highway/

PURPOSE: The purpose of this webinar is to provide the public with the
opportunity to become fully acquainted with the proposed
Improvements on Conway Street, Summer Street, South Street and
Conway Road. All comments submitted in response to the webinar will
be reviewed and considered to the maximum extent possible.

PROPOSAL: The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) and the
Town of Buckland are proposing improvements to a 1.7-mile long
corridor along Conway Street, Summer Street, South Street, and Conway
Road in the Town of Buckland. The purpose of the proposed project is to
increase safety and mobility throughout the corridor.

Proposed improvements along the corridor include: roadway
rehabilitation and reconstruction, minor roadway widening, installation
of granite curb, construction of ADA/AAB compliant sidewalks and
ramps at pedestrian crossings, bicycle accommodations, drainage
improvements, culvert replacement and repairs, and the installation of
new traffic signs and pavement markings. Bicycle accommodations
include 5 ft bicycle lanes on some sections and 1 - 4 ft usable shoulders
on other sections.

Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to Patricia A. Leavenworth,
P.E., Chief Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention:

ROADWAY PROJECT MANAGEMENT, PROJECT FILE NO. 606463
Project inquiries may also be emailed to dot.feedback.highway@state.ma.us.
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